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About this property
 

Residential land for sale in Xaisettha district,
Vientiane capital
You have the great opportunity to purchase this
spacious plot of land in developed area which has a
developed infrastructure and easy communication,
which makes it as a preferred place for the year
round residence. It has a total area of 3.200 sq.m.,
located in Xaisettha district, Vientiane capital.
Currently the land is grassed and it overlooks the
road and the neighboring properties. It is
surrounded by a trees and fresh air. It is very flat
which is easy to change it into house construction
site in the future.
Furthermore, the village offers great opportunities
for living in the safe community with good
environment. There are the market, school,
university and restaurant in this area. The area
provides peaceful atmosphere perfect for your
relaxation and the nature around is beautiful-it will
charm you and make you stay forever!
Viewings
We are ready to organize a viewing of this property
at a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have viewings arranged. We can help
you.
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